
 

 

 

 

 
 
April 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
Year 11 Thanksgiving Mass 
 
To allow all staff and Year 11 pupils to celebrate together at the end of their five years at St 
Mary’s Catholic High School, we will close for Years 7 to 10 at 12:20 pm on Wednesday, 8th 
May and we have arranged for the buses to come to school for that time.  
 
The Thanksgiving Mass is a long-established tradition and will be a wonderful occasion for staff 
and students to wish each other ‘good luck’ and give thanks for our 5 years together.  This year, 
the Mass will be celebrated by Fr Bibby on Wednesday, 8th May 2023 at 1:15 pm here at school.   
 
Please hold our Year 11 pupils in your prayers as they complete their very important GCSE 
examinations and make their next steps in what we hope will be an incredible life’s journey for 
each of them. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

      

Mr P Thompson     Anthony Cave  
Headteacher      Chaplain 
 


